
 

 

 

05/07/2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Following England's’ winning success on Saturday night against the Ukraine, they have qualified for the semi-
finals which will be played at 8pm on Wednesday night. We would therefore like to hold a non-uniform day on 
Wednesday where pupils are encouraged to wear an England football shirt or something red, white or blue. We 
expect our pupils to attend school in appropriate clothing and any rips, tears or holes within clothing should not 
make anyone feel uncomfortable or embarrassed. Pupils who are showing too much bare skin will be asked to 
cover up or return home to change. 

We would like staff and pupils to make a £1 donation to take part in this whole school event. Funds raised form 
the donations will be sent to the Bradly Lowery Foundation who help and support campaigns to raise funds for 
medical treatment / equipment not available on the NHS. 

Any pupil who does not wish to take part is naturally welcome to wear their normal school uniform. The school 
day and timetable will operate as normal. I appreciate that pupils in Years 8 and 9 who are working remotely 
cannot contribute to this fund-raising event but are still invited to take part by wearing the suggested clothing to 
show their support. 

From all at Thornhill we send our good luck and best wishes to our nations team …. come on England ….. bring it 
home! 

Best regards 

Mr Redford 
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